

## Harbor Country Day School

Embracing the extraordinary in every child.™

Dear Parents,	
I ask that you please send the following items in to school with your child:	
	<ul> <li>(1) Pair of sneakers for PE</li> <li>(1) Yoga Mat</li> <li>(2) Containers of Lysol/Clorox wipes</li> <li>(1) Package of baby wipes</li> <li>(2) Boxes of tissues</li> <li>(2) Pocket Folders</li> <li>(1) red</li> <li>(1) green</li> <li>(1) yellow</li> </ul>
0000000000	(1) Folder of your choice (Library) (1) Pair of blunt-nosed scissors (8) Elmer's glue sticks (1) Package of black dry-erase markers (2) Packages of Crayola Crayons (1) Box of colorful markers (1) Plastic Supply Box (2) Boxes of sharpened pencils (1) Box of gallon size Ziploc bags (1) Box of sandwich size Ziploc bags (3) Marble Composition notebooks  (1) red, if possible (1) green, if possible (1) black, if possible
	<ul><li>(1) Package of Pink Paper Mate Erasers</li><li>(1) Clipboard</li><li>(2) Yellow Highlighters</li><li>(1) 3-Package of Post-It Notes (Please do not send more than 3)</li></ul>
	ence:  (1) Primary Journal Marble Notebook  (1) Box of Tissues  (1) Package of Ticonderoga Pencils
All other supplies will be provided for, however, from time to time we may request objects for special projects or lessons. Please be sure to label every item sent or worn to school. Many thanks!  Ms. Leone	